
VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the 

Cohocton Village Board on the adoption of the Village’s Comprehensive plan. Said 

public hearing to be held at the Cohocton Village Office, 17 South Main Street, 

Cohocton, New York 14826, on the 20th day of March, 2019 at 6:00 PM with the 

regular Village Board Meeting to follow. 

 

Signed: Katherine M. Wise 

   Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 


